
 
 
 
DATE:  December 16, 2020  
 
TO:  Prospective Respondents 
 
FROM:  Gerald Cahalane, Assoc. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Quote Request #36398, Lake Jesup Conservation Area Planting 2021 
 
 
 
This addendum is to correct a typographical error in the date for the anticipated planting timeframe. 
 
 
Responses to this quote request are still due by no later than 3:00PM on, Monday, January 4, 2021. 
 
 
In Exhibit 1 – Statement of Work, on page 6 under Section V. TIME FRAME AND DELIVERABLES, there is a 
typo in the year that shows 2020 instead of 2021. The statement should read as the following: 
 
V. TIME FRAME AND DELIVERABLES 

 
The expiration date of this agreement is June 1, 2021. It is anticipated that the planting will occur 
between early March and April 2021. Invoice will be submitted upon successful completion of the 
delivery and planting and approval by the District Project Manager. Invoice shall be submitted to 
Accounts Payable at acctpay@sjrwmd.com, preferably in PDF format. 

 
No other information in the quote request has been modified. This typo will be corrected in the eventual 
contract documentation. 
 
Any quote/project specific questions should be directed to me via email at gcahalan@sjrwmd.com or my 
office line at 386-326-3034. 


